
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 

 
  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 Cranwell Primary 

School  

 
4 th July  

2018 
Term 6  

Issue 184 

PTA Non-uniform Day 

Flypast 

The School Annual BBQ will take place on Thursday 12th July 
2018 from 16:30 – 19:00 here at School. If you would like 
to have a stall please contact Mrs Katie Martin (PTA 
Treasurer) via the School Office. 
 

There will be a PTA non-uniform day on Friday 6th July 2018. 
All we ask in return is that the children bring in a prize, which could be 
added to the raffle or tombola stalls at the School BBQ. 

Final Assembly 
Parents of children in Year 6 are welcome to join us for our final assembly 
on Friday 20th July 2018. Doors will open from 13:10. 
In the past, parents have organised certain surprises on the last day for 
the Year Six children leaving Cranwell, before moving to secondary school. 

Please note, this arrangement is not organised by the School or the PTA, 
and is normally organised by those parents wishing to participate. If 
parents do organise any vehicles (limos etc), please can you let the school 
office know, so that we can arrange parking facilities if required. Many 
thanks. 
 
 

Yesterday, the children of the school enjoyed the RAF 100 
practise flypast.  
The children were so excited to see the aeroplanes and were 
amazed ‘how slowly some of them moved through the sky!’ 
This was kindly sent in, taken from one of the planes, showing 
the school.   

All parents and children are welcome to attend a celebration of Art works 
from local primary schools taking place this coming Monday. 
The event will be opened by the Inter-Schools Collaborative Choir. Freya 
Nicol, Ruby Wojnar, Olivia Barrett and Hannah Norris are members of the 
choir and will be performing at the event. 
Doors open at 14:30 and will be open until 16:30. All welcome. 

Exhibition 

     

    
 
 

Due to events coming up towards the end of this term all after 
school clubs will finish on Friday 6th July. 
 

After School Clubs 

     

    
 
 



 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
  
 
 

 
 
 
 Telephone 01400 659001 

E-mail  enquiries@cranwell.lincs.sch.uk 
or visit  

www.cranwell.lincs.sch.uk 
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Upcoming Events 
 

Next PTA Meeting 
Friday 6th July 2018 @ 14:00 

 

Non-uniform Day – Bring a Tombola Prize for 
PTA BBQ Evening 
Friday 6th July 2018 

 
Art Exhibition 

Monday 9th July 2018  from 14:30 – 16:30 
 

School BBQ 
Thursday 12th July 2018 from 16:30 – 19:00 

 
Key Stage Two Sports’ Day  

Tuesday 10th July 2018 @ 10am 

 

Key Stage One & Foundation Stage Sports’ 
Day  

Tuesday 10th July 2018 @ 1:15pm  
 

Whole School Picnic 
Friday 13th July 2018 

 

Final Assembly 
Friday 20th July 2018 

 
This Academic year: 

Term 6 ends  :– Friday 20th July 2018 

 
 Academic Year 2018-2019  

Term 1 Tuesday 4th September – Friday 19th Oct 2018 
Term 2: Tuesday 30th Oct – Thursday 20th Dec 2018 

Term 3: Monday 7th January – Fri 15th Feb 2019 
Term 4: Mon 25th Feb – Fri 5th Apr 2019 

Term 5 : Tuesday 23rd Apr – Friday 24th May 2019 
Term 6 : Mon 3rd Jun – Friday 19th July 2019 

 

 

 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
Mr Chris Wilson   
Headteacher 

Experiences’ Day 
On Friday, the KS2 children took part in a multitude of different 

activities ranging from braiding to dry triathlon and it was a fun day 

enjoyed by everyone. Experiences’ Day was much better than previous 

years because there were a wider variety of activities and chances to 

learn new things, in some cases even the adults learnt a new skill. For 

some, this will be the last Experiences’ Day they will attend, before 

they move schools or are transitioned into high-school. This year will be 

one to remember. 

By Oliver W and Oliver B 5/6H 

Experiences’ Day, It is the best day of the year, 

It was the 15th of June.  Everyone had a fantastic time doing what they 

wanted to do. KS2 thanked everybody who taught them to do different 

things! All the year 6 people are flooding with tears because they will 

be missing out on so much fun on next year’s experience day! All KS2 

pupils were SO impressed with the teacher’s ideas and creations! Next 

year the year 2 will move up to year 3 and they will see how much fun 

it really is! Kirkby La Thorpe had come into our school to experience 

the teacher’s amazing activities and many thanks to Miss Hill and Mr 

Wilson for the amazing day! 

By Sophie Stephens and Briony Nicholson  5/6H 

 

Leaving or Posted? 
To help us plan for new admissions we would appreciate it if 
you could let us know if your child/children will be leaving 
Cranwell Primary School during the term. Many thanks! 

Classes for September 2018 
As normal procedure, we are unable to predict exactly whose class your 
child/children will be in for the next academic year. A decision cannot be 
made until September, when all children return to school, along with the 
new intake children who enter the school in different year groups.  As with 
every year, this is something we cannot foresee as admission forms are 
even received on the first training day in September. This then means a 
reshuffle of some of the class lists to accommodate these children. Staff are 
unaware of who will be in their classes and will receive their class lists, as 
usual, in September.  
More information will be issued concerning the first day back towards the 
end of term.  I’m sure we have your understanding concerning this matter.   
 

Sports Days 
This year’s Sports Days will be 
held on: 
Key Stage Two Sports Day  
Tuesday 10th July @ 10am 

Key Stage One & Foundation 
Stage Sports Day  
Tuesday 10th July @ 1:15pm  
 
 

Stars in their Eyes 
Parents of children in Year 6 are welcome to join us for our 
‘Stars in their Eyes’ assembly on Wednesday 18th July at 
13:15. 
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